

DIXONS BROOKLANDS

DIXONS BROOKLANDS ACADEMY

Moor Road, Wythenshawe Manchester M23 9BP Phone: 0161 672 0380 Email: attendance@dixonsbk.com www.dixonsbk.com

25 September 2025

Dear families

As members of the Dixons Brooklands Academy School Council, we are writing to ask for your support with a very important cause. We are collecting food donations for **Wythenshawe Food Bank**, which provides essential supplies to families in our local community who are experiencing difficult times.

Food banks play a vital role in helping people who may be struggling to afford everyday essentials. By donating, you will be making a real difference to the lives of people right here in Wythenshawe.

The food bank has asked for the following items in particular:

- · Tinned meat and vegetables
- Tinned fruit
- Biscuits
- Coffee
- Sugar
- Milk (UHT)
- Jam
- Custard
- Rice Pudding
- Crisps
- Chocolate
- Washing powder
- Washing up liquid

We are asking students and families to bring their donations into school on **Friday 3 October**. Please take any items directly to the main reception before school, where they will be collected. A poster is attached to help explain what is required.

Thank you in advance for your kindness and generosity. Together, we can make a big difference to families across our community.

Yours faithfully

Dr N Rogers Assistant Vice Principal